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 The driver’s got busy with getting the buses for bus inspection before the 

beginning of the next school year 2018-2019.  They clean the buses from top to 

bottom on the inside and outside.  We have one driver that will clean and spray 

the underneath of the buses while the rest will go inside and wipe and scrub all 

the walls, seats, windows, dashboards and ceilings.  The buses have to be 

completely cleaned before the mechanics go inside and do any mechanical 

repairs.  We have one driver that will go in the buses and repair all the seats.  

Everything gets checked before inspection day to make sure the bus will pass 

inspection not only with cleanliness but with everything in safe and working 

order.  The Highway patrol officer and Supervisor of Transportation will sign off 

on the inspection sheet that we get out of the O.P.I website.  We then send a 

copy to the Glacier County Superintendent of Schools in Cut Bank. 

 On the weekend of 6-16-18 our drivers helped in the transporting of the 

runners for the Glacier half marathon run. We transported them from the Red 

Eagle campgrounds/ Powwow grounds to 10 miles west of Browning to the 

starting line then went to East Glacier to transport them back to their sites. It was 

an early morning run and everything ran smoothly. 

 We will be attending the Montana Association of Public Transportation in 

Great Falls on 6-20-18 to 6-22-18. They will have a variety of workshops and 

speakers for us to attend during these days. There will be lots of good information 

for us and will give us our 15 hour required training hours we are to have every 

year. 

We had a total of 31 activity trips for the month of June.  This concludes our 

report. 

 

  


